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Chairman Schexnayder called the meeting to order and reviewed the agenda.  

ACTION NO. 1
A motion was made by J.K. Bordelon, seconded and carried, to approve the minutes of the previous meeting.

JK Bordelon briefly reviewed the current activities of the Mid South Soybean Board (MSSB) and introduced Lanny Ashlock. Lanny Ashlock then discussed the current activities of the MSSB and the development of research projects. Currently the MSSB has submitted an administrative project to USB.  In order for it to be accepted the MSSB must demonstrate a financial commitment as well.  The MSSB has requested each member state contribute $10,000 towards this project.  Additionally the MSSB is in the process of identifying regional priorities and developing regional research projects.  The Board discussed some possible efforts and agreed to fund the administrative request from funds previously reserved for the MSSB effort.
ACTION NO. 2
A motion was made by Charles Cannatella, seconded and carried, to approve the $10,000 request from the MSSB.

Kyle McCann then reviewed the Board’s financial status.  The Louisiana Department of Agriculture and Forestry December collections report and the YTD collections were presented and reviewed by the Board.  The current cash position as of January 18, 2011 was then presented. The assessment income projections for the 2010 crop were then presented.  The Board discussed the projections and agreed to use the soybean net assessment income estimate based on a $10.50 per bushel of $1,039,492 and the wheat and corn assessment income estimate of $358,923 in establishing available funds for the 2010 projects.  The sorghum pass back allocation from the United Sorghum Checkoff Program (USCP) for 2011 projects was $32,800.35. The Board also reviewed the budget worksheet that would be completed by the funding decisions made at the meeting.

The Board then considered and reviewed each of the research project proposals submitted by the LSU AgCenter and discussed the details of each project. A tentative funding level was assigned to each project and comments or recommendations were made on several projects.  The Board went back and reviewed their initial allocations and considered new projects. 
The Board set the final allocations for the LSU AgCenter at $ 1,199,904 in total for 2011 with soybean funding at $ 819,098 and wheat and corn at $ 348,126 and sorghum at 32,680. The 2011 project list contains the projects approved and funded for 2010-2011 (attached). 
The Board then considered the promotional organizations’ funding.  Board members briefly spoke on the activities of each. They agreed for 2011 to reduce funding from previous levels to the US Grains Council (USGC, $20,000) and the National Corn Growers Association (NCGA, $5,000).  
ACTION NO. 3
A motion was made by Charles Cannatella, seconded and carried, that he Board allocate in the budget an addition $10,000 for future requests from the MSSB.

The Budget worksheet was completed and reviewed after all projects and funding levels were agreed upon. 

ACTION NO. 4
A motion was made by Darrell Vandeven, seconded and carried, to approve the 2011 budget and funding levels and to approve the necessary contracts with NCGA $5,000, USGC $ 20,000 and the LSU AgCenter, MSSB and the USCP.
The Board then discussed possible future meeting dates.  The Board agreed to meet at the LSU AgCenter’s Northeast field day in June. 

There being no other business the meeting was adjourned.
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